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Boat Landings/ARPA/Land/Public Survey Work Session
October 18, 2021
6:00 pm

Present: Madam Chair Peggy Clayton, Supervisors Mike Schack, Ryan Davies, Dan Gilbert, and Jim Keliey; Absent: Clerk
Riendeau

Pledge to the Flag was conducted.
The Board met to continue discussion on Boat Landings, Land, ARPA Funding, and Public Survey

Casper/Miller Land

The property which the board was interested in, has been sold. Discussion held on retaining township property at
Casper Landing for expansion purposes. The Board was in agreement on having the Township Attorney draft a letter to
the property owner on a deadline to removed personal items, fence, etc.

LaPlant/Clayton Land
Madam Chair Clayton and Supervisor Davies are going to set up a meeting for October 27, 2021, with Mike/Ben Clayton
regarding land/land exchange. Chair Clayton will contact Mike to schedule a meeting.

Supervisor Kelley stated that LaPlant Landing was surveyed, by SEH, and the board is awaiting results, etc.

Mishawaka Landing

Supervisor Keiley reported that Mishawaka Landing has been surveyed, and the board is awaiting results, etc. Once the
board gets results, Supervisor Davies will meet Hammerlund Construction at the landing, to obtain a quote of work to
be done.

Discussion held on land across and next to Mishawaka, {next to the berm). The Board may pursue this area as a means
of gaining land for additional parking and green space.

Woodtick Landing
Discussion held on getting this landing surveyed, as there is more acreage that may provide some parking.

A mation was made by Supervisor Schack and seconded by Supervisor Davies to have SEH conduct a survey of
Woodtick Landing. Motion carried. Supervisor Kelley will contact SEH.

Land Sale

Discussion held on selling the piece of property on the corner of Wendigo Park Road, and Harris Road. A suggestion
was made to have the well/water tested so that information can be included in the land sale ad. Madam Chair Clayton
will also contact the township attorney to draft the ad. There is no power on this piece of property as it was pulled
when the house was torn down.



A motion was made by Supervisor Schack and seconded by Supervisor Davies to have Supervisor Kelley contact Benes
Well Drilling to have them conduct a test on the well, and water on the property. Motion carried.

ARPA Funds

Madam Chair stated that she will pull together a list of ARPA fund purchases, costs, description, etc., similar to what
she pulled together for the CARES Act. This will give the board further information on costs, etc.

Public Survey

Madam Chair shared a draft of a public survey, pulled together by Sarah Carling/CEDA, which was conducted in one of
the Itasca County Townships. The board reviewed the survey, and added and removed items pertinent to the
township. Madam Chair will contact Sarah on the changes, additions, etc.

The survey {link) will be placed on the township website, and the FB page.

A maotion was aradenby Supervisor

elley and seconded by Supervisor Schack to adjourn the meeting at 7:22 pm.




